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Infrastructure for quality Education 

I wish to congratulate Kibabii University class of 2018 on this occasion of the third Graduation 

Ceremony. You have been trained to drive your own intellectual and creative capacities for the 

benefit of mankind. 

I therefore, thank all those who have worked with you over the many years culminating in this 

joyous event. I have noted with appreciation the resolve by the University to develop modern 

infrastructure that have availed spacious lecture halls, suitable tutorial rooms, laboratories and 

studios as well as offices and conference facilities.  

The beautiful grounds that complement well with the scenic surrounding provides a conducive 

environment for intellectual development and appropriate socialization of students.  

I implore the University to utilize facilities in the enhancement of research activities and 

innovations. 

It is my hope that this will continuously improve the quality of graduates from Kibabii 

University. 


